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1. The CCFT leadership welcomes you to fall semester. We’re here for you if you have 
contractual concerns or difficulties. Please reach out to your divisional union Council 
representative or to Mike Mogull or Greg Baxley. 

2. Many people are aware that the college is facing a lot of turnover in staff and 
management and we’ve had a few faculty in critical areas leave as well. The faculty 
union is working to help remedy the situation and to ensure that our students get the 
services they need for success. The Basic Needs Center and Student Resolutions response 
times are long so students won’t get served right away. 

3. Extra Pay: Before starting on any project or work where you are expecting extra 
compensation, it’s essential to work with your division chair to get preapproval from your 
dean. Only your dean can approve extra pay. 

4. Compensation for trainings: You may have gotten emails about required trainings this 
week. These are required by various governmental agencies. Compensation of up 3.5 
hours is available for PT faculty. Please see the email sent to PT faculty on 8-25. 

5. CCFT needs appointees for the search committees for management positions 
EOPS/CalWorks and DSPS. PT faculty can earn a $500 stipend for serving. Please 
contact Greg Baxley for details.  
 


